
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:34:23 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:46 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
E Mc

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a concerned residential user, this application includes multiple requests to harmonize and standardize rates that
will reflect an increase and negative impact for families during an incredibly challenging time as it relates to
affordability and cost of living. Residential users have already been subject to significant increases in natural gases
charges over the last 12 months. I would ask OEB to carefully review this request and consider the impacts to end
users. Furthermore, full information is not available and users have not been clearly informed on the specific impact
this would have on their rates.
The communication and notice received do not provide clear, accessible language and information for the majority
of residential users to understand.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




